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From: Reynolds, Pam
To: Plimpton, Suzanne H.
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Comments on Draft PAPPG
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 4:57:31 PM

Dear Ms. Plimpton,
 
I have a few comments about the NSF 22-1 draft PAPPG:

·         It would be helpful if there could be a link to the COA template at the place where the
Collaborators & Other Affiliations Information instructions are provided on pages II-5
through II-6. Maybe I am overlooking it, but I can’t find a link to the COA template anywhere
in the draft PAPPG.

·         A couple of times this past year, faculty members have used Arial 10 point font and then
gotten an error message regarding having less than six lines of text within a vertical space of
one inch. If Arial 10 point does not meet the spacing requirements, then it should not be
given as a font option.

 
Thanks for the opportunity to provide input.
 
Pam
 
Pamela Reynolds, MA, CRA
Proposal Editor/Writer
CEAT Sponsored Research Office
201 ATRC
Stillwater, OK 74075
Phone: 405-744-1401
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